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Memorandum 
 
Date:  January 28, 2021 
 
To: Jules Walters, Mayor 
 West Linn City Council 
 
From: Darren Wyss, Planning Manager 
 
Subject: ANX-21-01 Public Comments 
 
 
On Monday, February 8, 2021, City Council will be holding a public hearing on the City initiated 
annexation of 2.3 acres owned by the Oregon Department of Transportation at 19676 Kapteyns 
Street. Subsequent to the publishing of the staff report on January 22, 2021, one public 
comment was submitted by Ms. Alice Richmond regarding ANX-21-01. The comment letter is 
attached to this memo for review and inclusion into the record.  
 






